
From:   Jennifer Manner   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   January 22, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We are submitting the following clarification of our December 16, 2020, response to the December 7
request for additional information:    

The actual mass of the carbon fiber is approximately 12.7 percent of the modeled object.


